
 
 
 

 The Academy for Academic Excellence  

Welcomes You!  

Please join us at the  

New Family Orientation  
 

*************************************  
Thursday, July 29, 2021 

In the Gym   

TK – 12th Grade – 3:00 pm  

*************************************  

Meet staff and teachers, tour the campus, and learn 

valuable information about your new school. New students 

in K-5th will receive their teacher assignment and new 

students in grades 6-12 will receive their class schedule. 

 

 We look forward to seeing you! 


